
 

 
 
 
 
Greenville Avenue Church of Christ 
DVD Outreach Ministry 
 
Dear New Convert/Member, 
 
On behalf of the Personal Evangelism Ministry, we want to take this opportunity to 
welcome you into the Body of Christ at Greenville Avenue Church of Christ. May God 
Bless you for the decision you made to follow the Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. 
 
As a token of our appreciation, we have a free gift for you. It is entitled Searching For 
Truth DVD. The DVD consists of five lessons that will help assist you in your continued 
growth and development.  
 
The Personal Evangelism Ministry would like to be a support system for you as you 
begin your new walk with Jesus Christ. Therefore, someone within the ministry will 
contact you from time to time to just say hello and to see how things are going. Also, to 
share with you and discuss the lessons from the Searching For Truth DVD. We are 
asking that you study one lesson per week until you have studied all five lessons. We are 
confident that from the study, you will learn a wealth of information about the Church. 
This is just our way of saying that we love you and that we are concern about you and 
how we can be of any assistance to you in your NEW LIFE WITH JESUS CHRIST. 
 
Once you have studied the Searching For Truth DVD, we would certainly like for you to 
share it with family, friends, co-workers, classmates, or someone you might meet who is 
interested in learning more about the Church of Christ, or is interested in becoming a 
member of the Lord’s Church. Again, may God Bless you in His Great Kingdom on earth 
as it is in heaven. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Greenville 
Avenue Personal Evangelism Ministry. My name is brother Tyrone Jones. I am the 
Coordinator of Personal Evangelism. You may contact me at 469-471-5704. E-mail 
address is tjones@gacoc.org. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Tyrone Jones 
Coordinator of Personal Evangelism 
 


